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Staff Report

Subject:
County Administrator Reports:
- A public hearing will be held on October 22, 2019 regarding a proposed ordinance amending the
Pinellas County Code providing for the prohibition of equine riding within aquatic preserves and
providing for the prohibition of unpermitted seagrass damage within aquatic preserves.
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